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Good morning.  The Division of Historical Resources has no comments to submit at this time
for the referenced comprehensive plan amendment.

Thank you,

Jennifer Tobias 
Historic Sites Specialist | Bureau of Historic Preservation | Division of Historical Resources | Florida Department of
State| flheritage.com

From: Walia,Kent <Kent.Walia@citynmb.com>
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To: CompliancePermits <CompliancePermits@DOS.MyFlorida.com>
Subject: RE: City of North Miami Beach Comprehensive Plan Amendment 22-01 ESR
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The attachments/links in this message have been scanned by Proofpoint.

Good afternoon, Alissa S. Lotane
I wanted to follow up with you regarding the review of our property rights element comprehensive
plan amendment that we send to you for review on October 6, 2022 (see below). I have not received
your comments or approval letter to date. In accordance with the Expedited State Review process,
we were expecting your comments no later than October 28, 2022. Please send over the
comprehensive plan amendment review letter from the Department of State as soon as possible so
we can finalize our amendment and meet the state and local deadlines. If you have any questions,
feel free to contact me.
 
Thank you,
  

Kent Walia, AICP | Community Development Director
City of North Miami Beach
Community Development Department
T (305) 354-4456


City of North Miami Beach



















